
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Sunday, June 12, 2011 
CONTACT: Terry Woster, Public Information Office, 605.773.3231 
  

New Flood Information Hotline Number for Union County 
 
DAKOTA DUNES, S.D. – Union County officials are providing a new information center 
hotline number for anyone impacted by the Missouri River flooding in Union County. 
  
Effective at 7 a.m. on Monday, June 13, residents may call 1-888-869-
9975 and staff will be available to answer questions about flood control efforts 
in Union County, including Dakota Dunes. 
  
Additional flood and disaster relief information is available 
at http://www.breadysd.com/ and www.disasterrecovery.sd.gov. 
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